
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF NORTH TONAWANDA 

OFFICE OF COMMUNITY RENEWAL 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM 

 

 

A public hearing will be held on March 1st, 2022 at 6:15 PM in the Common Council 

chambers located at City Hall, 216 Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda, New York 14120 to 

discuss the City’s economic development programs, and the potential submission of an 

application for funding in the amount of $300,000  to the New York State Office of 

Community Renewal’s program year 2022 Community Development Block Grant 

Microenterprise program to provide financing to assist various businesses throughout 

North Tonawanda.  

 

More detailed information regarding the project will be presented at the hearing.  

Accommodations for disabled and non-English speaking residents will be made available 

upon advance request.  Residents who cannot attend the hearing are welcome to express 

their ideas by calling the Community Development Office at 716-695-8580 or in writing to 

Director, Community Development Office, 500 Wheatfield Street, North Tonawanda, NY 

14120.  

 

 

 


